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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is inviting the public to
provide input during its accreditation process through the Commission on Accreditation for Law
Enforcement Agencies, or CALEA.

CCSO is proud to maintain the Triple Crown of accreditation, which means the agency is
accredited in three areas of operation. CCSO’s law enforcement division is accredited by
CALEA while the Al Cannon Detention Center is accredited by the American Correctional
Association. The Detention Center’s medical operations are accredited by the National
Commission on Correctional Healthcare.

We welcome public input related to CCSO’s accreditation under CALEA. To submit comments
about the agency’s performance and compliance with CALEA standards, go to
https://cimrs2.calea.org/360 and fill out the online form.

https://cimrs2.calea.org/360
https://sheriff.charlestoncounty.org/
https://www.facebook.com/charlestoncountysheriff/
https://twitter.com/ChasCoSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/ccsosheriff/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcmWZAof3NDmuIB9wUyuK7w
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/sc/charleston-county/charleston-county-sheriffs-office-1/

